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Child & Adolescent Social Work Journal Editorial Board: 
Call for Self-Nominations  
 
The Child & Adolescent Social Work Journal is pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Lisa 
Schelbe and Dr. Bruce Thyer, as the new Co-Editors of the journal, effective January, 2015. 
Invitations are extended to members of the social work community to apply for a three-year 
appointment to the journal’s new Editorial Board, for the period 2015-2017.  Editorial Board 
members should be professional social workers with a background commensurate with the 
journal’s purposes.  This would normally include receipt of a doctoral degree, post-MSW 
practice experience, and having authored a number of scholarly publications related to social 
work practice with children, adolescents and their families.  Editorial Board members are 
expected to use the Journal Article Reporting Standards found in the latest edition of the APA 
Style Manual, as appropriate, in preparing their analyses of data-based submissions.  In addition, 
knowledge of the principles of evidence-based practice and the work of the Cochrane and 
Campbell Collaborations is preferred.   Editorial Board members are expected to accept for 
review about six issues per year, and to make use of the journal’s web-based portal known as 
Editorial Manager to receive manuscripts and to submit their reviews.  New Editorial Board 
members should be available to receive manuscripts for review beginning in January 2015.  
Usually, each week the Co-Editors send an email to the Editorial Board announcing what papers 
are available for review, and Editorial Board members self-select the papers they will review. 
 
Interested social workers are invited to submit a cover letter expressing an interest in being 
appointed to the Editorial Board, along with a current c.v., (both formatted in Word), to either 
Co-Editor, Lisa Schelbe, Ph.D., lschelbe@fsu.edu, or  Bruce A. Thyer, Ph.D., LCSW, at 
bthyer@fsu.edu.  General inquiries regarding an Editorial Board appoint may also be directed to 
either Co-Editor. 
 


